
255 BEACH DRIVE NORTH 0/FINE ST PETERSBURG, FLORIDA

LEE MALONE, DIRECTOR

January 24, 1978

Ms Carlotta Corpron
206 Forest
Denton, Texas 76201

Dear Carlotta:

Thank you for your good letter and for the affirmation "You selected 
the best egg picture I had!"

I am delighted to see you are doing more work — at least getting it 
out and exposed to the public — in spite of physical limitations. 
That takes courage and fortitude, virtues of a good artist.

One detail we seem to have overlooked: what year was "Eggs 
Multiplied" executed — 1944? What was it that drew you towards 
the exploration of light ? Could you clue me in on the evolution 
of that process? What had you been reading? What were you 
looking at ?

All here send warmest greetings.

Sincerely,

Alan Du Bois 
Assistant Director
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